

Northside Primary School

Newsletter

Headteacher: V McDowell

10th June 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,



Class 2 have been excellent ambassadors for Northside on their visit to the Wildlife Park in Keswick and we commend them for this. Thank you to all the adults who supported to make this trip possible.

As we have lighter evenings and (hopefully) warmer days, I have been talking to the children in assembly about: taking care around areas of water such as the river and the pond, taking care near roads and being aware of strangers.

Wishing you a lovely weekend,

Kind regards,

Mrs. McDowell
CET Headteacher



☆ Please note, payments for school lunches must be paid in advance via the LunchShop website ☆

ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY & RECEPTION 2022

We are still accepting applications for nursery and reception admissions

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment, please ask them to call in have a look around & meet our friendly staff.

Please give us a call on <u>01900 62255</u> – We would love to meet you!

層 'Reading Books' 層

Please continue to read with your child daily. Reading and sharing stories at home regularly is vital to children's reading development. Your child's reading book and record needs to be brought to school every day.



PE days are as follows;

- ✓ Class 1: Thursday
- ✓ Class 2: Monday & Thursday
- ✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday

Earrings must be removed.

PE kit should be worn on PE days





Northside Primary School

Newsletter

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club runs from 8am every day. The cost is £2 per child, per day. Please contact Miss Mitchell to book a place. After School Clubs (Art Club) 🧐

Art Club will restart for KS2 children only from Tuesday 13th June.

Attendance Matters

Our attendance has increased this week, which is brilliant! Please remember, attendance every day to school is extremely vital to children's learning. Research shows that children absent from school negatively affects their performance.

The Lake District Wildlife Park Our Class 2 children have had an amazing day at Lake District Wildlife Park. Children attended a Meercat Talk and watched a Bird Of Prey show. They also enjoyed time on the soft play and the outdoor play park. We finished off this fulfilled day eating a delicious ice cream. Everyone behaved respectfully, and were brilliant representatives for our school.

Attendance Heroes

Well done to this week's attendance heroes.

Class 3 have the highest attendance this week.



Upcoming dates

13th June After School Sports Club 14th June After School Art Club (Class 3) 30th June Class 1 Trip (More info to follow) 15th July Class 3 Trip (More info to follow)

TBC Sports Day

TBC Summer Fun Day

School Playground

We have noticed vaping and dogs being present on the school playground.

Please can we make you aware that no dogs are permitted onto the playground and we are smoke free school.

In the interest of the safety of everyone and to avoid any accidents happening, please can children refrain from riding bikes and scooters on the playground. Thankyou.

Uniform Orders for September

Uniform orders for September must be ordered by **Friday 17th June.** If you would like order any uniform including PE t-shirts, please contact Miss Mitchell.

Please ensure that your child's name is on ALL items of clothing, shoes, PE bags, book bags & lunchboxes. If things get lost (which they often do) they can then be returned to their rightful owner.

This week's attendance

Class 1: 86.67%

lass 2: 88.13%

Class 3: 95.38%

Whole school: 91.17% National benchmark: 96.6%

Company Registration No: 07698631



Stars of the week

Class 1: Lydia

Class 2: Bobby

Class 3: Louisa



Registered Office: Longtown Road, Brampton, Cumbria,

Well done!!